
 

 

5 June 2019 

Proposed revised access arrangement for the Mid-
West and South-West Gas Distribution Systems 

Extension of revision period and public consultation period 

The Economic Regulation Authority has provided ATCO Gas Australia Pty Ltd with a one-week 
extension to submit revisions to its proposed revised access arrangement for the Mid-West 
and South-West Gas Distribution Systems, following a request from ATCO.  

The revision period has been extended until 4:00 pm (WST) on Wednesday, 12 June 2019.   

The period for interested parties to make public submissions on the ERA’s Draft Decision has 
also been extended until 4:00 pm (WST) on Wednesday, 10 July 2019.   

The ERA initially provided ATCO with 30 business days to submit its revised proposed access 
arrangement.  ATCO requested a five-business-day extension, noting that the Draft Decision 
raised complex matters for ATCO to address.  The ERA allowed the extension under rule 12 
of the National Gas Rules.  

These extensions of time will also extend the time the ERA is to make its final decision by a 
week from 12 September 2019 to 19 September 2019. 
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